
 

1 

NFM Group Limited - NFM    

Trading Halt    

All securities of NFM Group Limited have been placed under a trading halt as a result of a significant change 

in its activities. Pursuant NSX Listing Rule 6.41 NFM will need to obtain approval of members for the change.     

The Securities of the Company will be restored to trading once it has satisfied its obligations according to the 

NSX Listing Rules.     

For the information, please visit the NSX website www.nsx.com.au     

Yours sincerely,        

 

Greg Fitzpatrick 

Head of Market Operations 

15 February 2018 
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